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Hello Neighbor, 
 
Welcome to Wrangle Hill Estates.  We are a family community made up of  a variety of  people who 
care about our neighbors and where we live.  Many of  our residents are original home owners.  Our 
community is in a convenient location with easy access to I-95 and Route 1.   
 
Attached you will find a copy of  our latest newsletter, which is published three to four times per 
year.  It contains general information about which events are coming up and contains a list of  
committee members and block captains.  Your block captain is your contact when questions arise.   
 
Dues are $40 per year and run from April 1st through March 31st.  Our dues primarily pay for snow 
plowing, front entrance maintenance, documentation, and when economically feasible, social 
activities.   
 
Our Board of  Directors consists of  a President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer who serve 
two year terms.  They coordinate with both the state and county on matters which affect our quality 
of  living. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact your block captain or any 
other committee members.  They will be happy to assist you.  We welcome new committee members 
to help with events and to run for office.  This is a great way to meet the members of  our 
community outside of  those surrounding your home. 
 
Thanks for joining the Wrangle Hill Estates community!  

 

Sincerely, 
Leigh Ann von Hoelle 
President  
Wrangle Hill Estates  
Neighborhood Association (WHENA) 


